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 The Department of Education, Tulasi Women’s College organized 

the welcome-cum-induction meeting on 13.12.2022. The ceremony was 

inaugurated with the lighting of the lamp and a welcome song.  The 

meeting was presided over by the Principal Dr. Pramilarani Behera. In 

her address she gave some valuable advice for the academic future of 

students followed by the introduction of the freshers. The programme 

was co-ordinated by Mrs. Jayashree Behera, H.O.D, Miss Banya Behera, 

Lecturer in Education, Mrs. Subhadra Samal, Lecturer in Education. The 

programme was ended with the vote of thanks by Miss Rajashree Sahoo, 

from +3 2
nd

 year. 

 

 

 

 



 


